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Town Clerk Report 
 

Registrations 

 
 
 
Vehicles: 309 Registered/$65,683.57 Revenue 

 
 
 

Boats: 1 Registered/$16.00 Revenue 

 

Dog Licenses: 42 Registered/$166.00 Revenue 

Vitals 

Births: 1              Deaths: 3         Marriages: 0  

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Closed for lunch 12:00 pm to 12:45 pm 

Christina Zornio-Town Clerk   603-466-9434 
Cindy Cole-Tax Collector   603-466-9443 

 

Vehicles 

The cost of registering a vehicle, is based off these 3 things…. 
*Year……………………..Newer=more expensive 

*Weight…………………..Heavier=more expensive 
*List Price=MSRP…… …….Higher cost=more expensive 

All electric plug in vehicles have a $100 State fee applied when registering. All hybrid 
vehicles have a $50 State fee applied when registering. This was put into effect starting 

September 1, 2023. All of this charge, goes to the State, not the Town. 

Election Information 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came out for 
both the Special Election and Presidential Primary 
on January 23, 2024. It was a great turnout with a 
total of 1,028 voters.  

IF YOU WERE UNDECLARED GOING INTO THE 
POLLS, PLEASE BE AWARE THAT IF YOU DID NOT 
GO BACK TO UNDECLARED ON ELECTION DAY, YOU 
WILL STAY THE PARTY OF THE BALLOT YOU CHOSE 
DURING THAT LAST PRIMARY ELECTION.  

If you would like to change your party 
affiliation, now is the time before the next Primary 
Election in September! JUNE 4, 2024 IS THE LAST 
DAY TO CHANGE YOUR PARTY BEFORE THAT 
PRIMARY ELECTION on September 10, 2024! 


